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Comments: Comments: I am against the proposed project by the POWDR Corp on Holland Lake. I fail to see

how this project will benefit the people of the area, the people of Montana, or the visitors coming to Montana who

want to experience an authentic Montana experience in the Seeley Lake Area. The historical aspects of the

property are not being perserved for the people and the impact to the lake is not being considered as paramount.

Instead I asked for a wildlife conservation and a water conservation easement  be put in place Like so many

other wonderful places in Montana.Powder corporation may enjoy and the scenery and nature of this area but

what they're doing by building this is turning it into something else it will no longer have the charm and the

uniqueness that Montana has. These projects push the natives of Montana out of the area over the long haul with

increased costs for area residents while the native environment is changed forever.

This project is not for the benefit of the Lake, the environment, the area residents, or the people of Montana.

There is only one benefactor and it is the project owner which will not be around after the profits are decrease

and the land is forever changed.


